Wofun of Georgetofon

PLANNING BOARD

1 LIBRARY STREET
GECRGETOWN, MA 01833

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

tn accordance with the provisions of §165-83 — Site Plan Approval — of the Town of Georgetown
Zoning Ordinance, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following described Site
Plan Review Application: proposed construction of an 81 ft. x 120 ft. Quonset-design structure,
which will be used exclusively for the storage of HVAC finished goods and lumber; the subject
property is located at 4 Carleton Drive shown on the Town Assessor’s Map 15, as Lot 44,
Georgetown, MA. Said public hearing will be held on 22 May 2019 at 7:00 P.M. in the 3rd Floor
Meeting Room, Georgetown Town Hall, 1 Library Street, Georgetown MA.

Full and complete copies of the above-cited Site Plan application, together with the associated
Site Plan, are available for review in the Office of the Town Clerk and the Planning Office. Any
person interested, or wishing to be heard on this application should appear at the time and
place designated, herein. Please hote, written correspondence will be accepted and read into
the record of the hearing. Persons needing special accommodations should contact the
Geargetown Planning Department at (978) 352- 5713.

John Cashell
Town Planner for Town of Georgetown

Bill To: Salisbury Realty Trust
John Desmond
Randolph, MA 02368
(978} 465-8481

Publish: The Georgetown Record: May 3 and May 10, 2019.




